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Good afternoon Angela 

With technology and folks working from home, engagement doesn't have to take place at city 
hall. And with that being said - I don't think evenings would reduce engagement. The minority 
of folks who Consistently show up except political people may not be able to make it, but 
more seniors and folks who do not feel comfortable with night time meetings will. 

I would welcome daytime meetings especially if we could stick to time limits for sessions and 
speakers (including councillors) 

Gratefully Yours,

Alex

Alex Bishop
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